
Resolution 2015-01
Regarding the New Direction of the New Jersey Commission for the Blind and Visually Impaired

WHEREAS, the New Jersey Commission for the Blind and Visually Impaired, herein referred to as “the Commission”, has been the main provider of education, vocational rehabilitation, and independent living services to the blind and visually impaired of New Jersey since its founding in 1910; and

WHEREAS, the Commission, as the main provider of services, has a great influence and impact on many critical areas of the lives of blind children and adults who depend on these services for their education, jobs, and independence; and 
WHEREAS, Daniel Frye, as its Executive Director, seeks to lead the Commission in a new direction which emphasizes responsiveness and excellence in services; and 

WHEREAS, the Executive Director has sought to include consumers in both planning and reform efforts of the Commission and has demonstrated his willingness to listen with an open mind to consumer ideas and concerns: Now, therefore,
BE IT RESOLVED by the National Federation of the Blind of New Jersey in Convention assembled this seventh day of November, 2015, in the township of Stafford, New Jersey, that this organization commend the Executive Director of the New Jersey Commission for the Blind and Visually Impaired for the direction in which he is taking that agency, and for his continued efforts in achieving partnership and communication with consumers in working toward the goals of equal opportunity and first class citizenship for the blind and visually impaired of New Jersey.  

